
From: Brandon Laan  
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 4:57 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Cc: crahman@london.com 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Homeless Hub 
 
Hi… 
 
I would like to be part of the solution, but I’m struggling to understand how the Fanshawe location 
makes sense. I do not think the reward is aligned with the associated risk to the community. I urge you 
to consider alternate locations. I’m happy to hop on a call to further discuss… 
 
Thanks, 
 
Brandon Laan 
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